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Proudly defending Virginia’s Physicians

PROAD.COM •  800-492-0193

PROUD TO BE A 
PLATINUM
SPONSOR
of the Virginia Academy 
of Family Physicians
Professionals Advocate has decades of 
experience defending the Physicians of 
Virginia. As a Doctor-owned company, we 
understand the legal environment better than 
any other insurer because we understand your 
world. The defense of your practice is our first 
and only priority.
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VAFP Mission Statement

The mission of the VAFP is to empower its 
members to be physicians who provide high 
quality, accessible health care, dedicate 
themselves to the well-being of the people of 
Virginia, and are guided by the principle that 
the family physician remain the specialist of 
choice to guide lifelong health care. 

VAFP Vision Statement

The vision of the VAFP is for Virginia to be 
the best place for our people to receive their 
health care and for family physicians to 
practice medicine.
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Two major things to share: 
“Choose Virginia” is back, and 
our Virginia delegations visit to 
Washington.

With joy and hope, the “Choose 
Virginia” event was held again 
on May 20th in Richmond for the 
first time in years, with energetic 
and broad attendance. We had 
over forty-five students from all 
Virginia medical schools, with over 
twenty-five residents and faculty, 
representing nine of our Virginia 
Family Medicine Programs. Being 
the first year back doing so, we 
learned key lessons for next year to 
be even more of a success, but the 
benefit of the investment in this 
recruitment effort for our specialty 
and for Virginia’s future primary 
care was obvious. Thank you to all 
who came and contributed. Well 
done!

On a more mixed and pensive 
note, this year has not been one 
of my easiest. Sure, there have 
been challenges in my leadership 
role, but I am talking about the 
unexpected challenges of my year 
- those that I have had no cause in, 
no influence over, but still had to 
deal with the outcome. Without 
going too into detail, a big part 
of these challenges has been that 
my mother, mother-in-law, most 
significant career mentor’s wife 
and even my family’s dog, have 
all passed away these past few 
months. These losses remind me 
of the process of true personal 
grieving, and as I was recently able 
to be at the Capital in late May 
for the AAFP “Family Medicine 
Advocacy Summit,” I reflected 
upon how this grieving process is 
remarkably like how many deal 

with challenges to our specialty. 
Name the challenge of a “new 

reality,” a minor one or a big one in 
our specialty – an example being 
using EMR’s in our clinics - each of 
us has:
- Denied it - initially accommodate 

or adjust to that challenge 
and find work arounds. We 
continue to function for a 
period, surviving moment to 
moment, avoiding change to the 
new reality. We “kick the can 
down the road” until we have 
the bandwidth to deal with the 
emotions of the new situation.

- Gotten angry - As we begin 
to deal with that challenge, 
denial gives way to dismay, 
disappointment and anger to the 
unbelievable state of the new 
inalterable reality. 

- Bargained for a different reality 
- For those with the sense of 
control that we could find a 
different new reality, we begin 
offering solutions, frequently 
unachievable, unrealistic, or 
magical, in hopes that the new 
reality will just go away.

- Flirted with depression - As those 
solutions show to be ineffective, 
we confirm our feeling of 
powerlessness to alter the new 
reality, depersonalizing the issue, 
lose hope, burnout or begin to 
have depressed feelings.

- Eventually accept the new reality - 
realizing the change is inalterable 
and we have to move on.

Advocacy is a way of proactively 
fortifying ourselves against the 
risks of change, having influence 
over these risks, reducing 
the regret that comes when 

change may not go our way and 
building realistic (not magical or 
unrealistic) options before the loss 
occurs. In this way, advocacy is like 
being a very pragmatic physician 
trying to help a patient with 
an uncurable medical problem, 
meeting frequently to build a 
trusting relationship, using the 
relationship to develop shared 
models for change, understanding 
what is realistically able to be 
achieved and having no regret 
that through the advocacy, we did 
our best to create a realistic new 
reality.

In Washington, this year, the 
major themes we advocated for 
included:
- Reduced administrative burden 

by requiring standardized and 
transparent prior authorization 
requirements for Medicare 
Advantage and commercial 
insurances.

- Increased financial support of 
primary care, by closing the gap 
between mandated increases 
in reimbursement for hospital, 
nursing home and outpatient 
surgical services over time versus 
reimbursements for outpatient 
primary care that have remained 
flat for 20 years.

- Supporting sustained funding 
for a newer funding stream 
for Family Medicine residency 
training that is less hospital-
centric, and more outpatient 
and community linked – called 
Teaching Health Center 
Graduate Medical Education 

VAFP President ’ s MessageVAFP President’s Message
David S. Gregory, MD, FAAFP 

Continued on page 6
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To order your copy of CDC’s updated PrEP Toolkit, visit: 
cdc.gov/PrescribeHIVPrevention. 

TM

Stay up to date on HIV prevention with the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s  

(CDC’s) updated PrEP Toolkit.

PrEP (pre-exposure prophylaxis) is a powerful tool for preventing acquisition of 
HIV. When taken as prescribed, PrEP reduces the risk of getting HIV from sex by 
about 99% and from injection drug use by at least 74%.

CDC’s updated PrEP Toolkit contains essential resources for you, your patients, 
and your practice, including:

 • Easy-to-use Clinicians’ Quick Guides with answers to your frequently asked 
questions about PrEP.

 • Practical strategies for discussing sexual health—including HIV 
prevention—with your patients.

 • Updated brochures for your patients to help them learn more about the 
power of PrEP.

NEW CDC RESOURCES
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(THC-GME) – shown to double 
retention of residency graduates 
from residency programs into 
the communities in which they 
train. Sustained funding allows 
programs to grow in a realistic 
manner without risk of funding loss 

that has caused most states, like 
Virginia, to not seek this concept 
without assurances of success.

- A study of whether present hospital 
centered residency funding - $16 
billion of annual federal spending 
– is meeting the healthcare needs 
of the country. There has been 
no audit on this spending in over 

50 years of this spending, and 
although primary care accounts for 
over 50 percent of the health care, 
Family Medicine has historically 
received less than 5% of this 
funding.

Each of these asks were bipartisan, 
win-win, and either budget neutral 
or low budget. Virginia’s delegation 
was among the largest, meeting with 
the staff of both of our Senators and 
US representatives of all delegation 
members. We went together (not 
alone) without denial of our reality 
(instead sharing real life stories), 
having impassioned (not angry) 
hearts, offering realistic and 
achievable (not magical) options, 
with a sense of hope (not depression), 
and accepting the viewpoints of those 
we spoke, as well as the outcomes 
that may occur, but without regret 
because we shared our voice. 

I encourage each of you to fortify 
yourself against the grief of loss 
related to our specialty. Advocacy 
is that vehicle and your voice is 
very influential. Contact your State 
Delegate and Senator to offer your 
experience and perspectives. Develop 
a relationship over time with them 
and other representatives near by 
to be the voice of reason that our 
specialty has historically been. 
We cannot afford our voice to be 
small, distracting or overlooked. Get 
involved through our own “FP of 
the Day” program, VAFP Advocacy 
Day, Speak Out and Key Contact 
initiatives. You do not have to grieve 
change but can influence it.

You do not have to be alone with 
all the challenges in our specialty, 
and we can be together soon.

With pride and hope, I look 
forward to seeing you soon at our 
Annual Meeting in Virginia Beach 
this July. 

Dave Gregory

Continued from page 4

Patient First has received “Top Workplace” awards from 
the Washington Post and Richmond Times-Dispatch and our 
patients continue to recognize us as the “best urgent care” 
provider in their areas. Come join an award-winning team 
at one of our 70-plus medical centers across the region, 
and thrive in a supportive, team-oriented environment that 
enables you to work the way you want.

������������������������������������
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To learn more, please contact us at 804-822-4478  
 

• Comprehensive 
compensation package

• 

• Flexible schedules

• 

• Comprehensive EMR 
system

• Full-service on-site lab

• On-site dispensary

• Desirable work/life 
balance
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Build a Career  
That Touches Lives
We are hiring excellent providers like you 
throughout our national portfolio of hospitals! 
Lifepoint Health offers unique opportunities for providers professionally and personally across our 
hospital campuses nationwide. Quality care is our top priority – we give you access to the tools, 
resources and support you need to help you care for your patients and grow your business. In addition, 
we offer competitive compensation packages, which may include a sign-on bonus, student loan 
reimbursement and residency stipends.

For more information,  
visit MeetLifepoint.com

Submit you CV for consideration to  
LPNT_Provider.Recruitment@lpnt.net

2022 WF666020© Lifepoint Health 2023 CSR WF865515, EOE

Build a Career 
That Touches Lives
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Over 400 family physicians met in 
Kansas City May 8-11 for the AAFP’s 
Annual Chapter Leadership Forum 
(ACLF) and the National Conference of 
Constituency Leaders (NCCL).  Members 
from across the Commonwealth 
represented the VAFP at ACLF and 
NCCL.  

VAFP President David Gregory, 
MD, FAAFP, VAFP President-Elect 
Denee Moore, MD, FAAFP, VAFP First 
Vice President Tim Yu, MD, FAAFP, 
and VAFP Secretary Robin Anderson, 
MD, FAAFP attended ACLF.  ACLF is 
the AAFP’s leadership development 
program for chapter-elected leaders, 
aspiring chapter leaders, and chapter 
staff. Among other roles, ACLF 
functions as an orientation for emerging 
leaders who serve on chapter boards, 
as well as professional development 
for new and seasoned chapter staff. 
Drawing hundreds of chapter leaders 
each year, ACLF features targeted 
breakout sessions on chapter 
governance, advocacy, communication 
and much more.

VAFP members Macy Rupprecht, 
DO (Woman), Nader Silver, MD (LBTQ 
+), Linwood Joyner, MD (Minority), 
Kara Foster-Weiss, MD (IMG), and 
Tabatha Davis, MD (New Physician) 
attended NCCL to represent the 
VAFP.  NCCL is the AAFP’s leadership 
and policy development event for 
underrepresented constituencies.  
NCCL serves as a platform for 
different perspectives and concerns 
of AAFP members to help bring about 
change. The five constituencies with 
representation include: Women, 
Minorities, New Physicians (in the 
first seven years of practice following 
residency), International Medical 
Graduates (IMG), from schools outside 
the U.S., Canada, and Puerto Rico and 
Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender, 
Questioning (LGBTQ+) physicians or 
physician allies. At NCCL, physicians 
develop skills to advocate for issues that 
are relevant to specific constituencies, 
practices, the specialty, and patients.

Continued on page 10

VAFP Leaders Attend the AAFP’s Annual 
Chapter Leadership Forum and National 

Conference of Constituency Leaders

VAFP Leaders  - Front row left to right VAFP Past President and AAFP Board Chair Sterling 
Ransone, MD, FAAFP, VAFP First Vice-President Timothy J. Yu, MD, FAAFP, VAFP Secretary 
Robin Anderson, MD, FAAFP, VAFP Member Kara Foster-Weiss, MD, VAFP Director Macy 
Rupprecht, DO, and VAFP Member Nader Silver, MD. Back row: President-Elect Denee Moore, 
MD, FAAFP, VAFP Member Linwood Joyner, MD, VAFP Member Tabatha Davis, MD, VAFP 
President Dave Gregory, MD and VAFP Executive Vice President Mary Lindsay White.

Pictured are delegates to NCCL discussing the resolutions submitted for consideration.
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Ready to practice with passion and purpose? 
Join our senior-focused, value-based care  
teams in Virginia. 

CenterWellCareers.com/Physicians

Questions? Contact Lauren Smith: 
LSmith259@humana.com 
606-524-3181

Benefits include: 

•  Smaller patient panels 

•  Sign-on & incentive bonuses 

•  Healthcare starting day one 

•  401k plan with employer match 

•  Generous PTO policy

Clinic locations: 

• S. Laburnum • Brook Road
• Midlothian • Chesapeake
• Hampton  • Tidewater
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On May 8th, the attendees of NCCL 
and ACLF were invited to attend the 
Gender and Negotiation dinner and 
workshop.  On May 9th, an opening 
session with AAFP’s senior leadership 
provided updates on the Academy and 
addressed current issues of critical 
importance.  

Following the opening session, the 
ACLF delegation attended sessions 
focused on Board Leadership, 
Member Engagement, Implicit Bias, 
Communications, Education and 
much more.  The NCCL constituency 
delegates attended their opening 
plenary titled, “Joy as Revolution: On 

Leadership, Intersectionality and the 
Profound Freeing Altruism of Choosing 
Oneself and then divided out into 
working groups and drafted resolutions 
to forward to the reference committees 
including advocacy, education, 
health of the public and science, 
organization and finance, and practice 
enhancement.  

Delegates to NCCL worked through 
the business of the meeting discussing 
resolutions that were presented to 
the reference committees focused 
on a wide variety of topics including 
administrative burden (credentialling, 
prior auth, coordination of care), 
DEI issues, transgender care, social 
determinants of health, workforce and 
pathway issues, payment reform and 
much more.

The 2024 NCCL is scheduled for 
April 18-20, 2024, in Kansas City, MO. 
If you have an interest in attending, 
please e-mail mlwhite@vafp.org so 
the VAFP can include your name for 
consideration.  
For more 
information on 
AAFP NCCL, 
please visit 
https://www.
aafp.org/events/
aclf-nccl/nccl.
html 

Continued from page 8

Quit Now Virginia Tobacco users quitline 

Free help for Teens to quit vaping and Free resources for Parents to help them quit 
Visit LiveVapeFreeVA.org • Text “VapeFreeVA” to 873-373

VAFP Past President ad AAFP Board 
Chair Sterling Ransone, MD, FAAFP 
speaks to the attendees. 
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Specialized  
Otolaryngology Services  
at GW Hospital

Your patients expect quality healthcare services. When they need  
ENT care, connect them with GW Hospital. We take a multidisciplinary 
approach with physicians focused on various specialty areas of expertise.

Our range of otolaryngology services is expansive and, when necessary, 
we leverage the talents and technologies at GW Cancer Center. 
Advanced nonsurgical and surgical treatments are available, as well as 
clinical trials for qualifying patients.

 Find us in the heart of D.C., steps away from buses, Metro stops and parking garages.

Physicians are independent practitioners who are not employees or agents of The George Washington University Hospital. The hospital shall not be liable for actions or treatments 
provided by physicians. For language assistance, disability accommodations and the nondiscrimination notice, visit our website.  221131200-1591386  5/23

Trust Your Patients to GW 
To Refer a Patient: Call 888-4GW-DOCS (449-3627)  

or fax referrals to 202-741-3313.

If you have a question for our specialists, please email 
physicianrelations@gwu-hospital.com.

CANCER-FREE AND SPEAKING OUT

Joy West is the first to say that she loves to talk. After a free oral 
cancer screening from GW Hospital at a health fair, she learned 
she had stage 3 vocal cord cancer. Following treatment at GW 
Cancer Center, West is back to what she loves best – storytelling. 

Hear West tell her story in her own words at  
gwhospital.com/testimonials

Learn more about 
our services
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Virginia Academy of Family Physicians

Board of Directors Meeting Board Briefs
April 19, 2023 Via Zoom

• Approved the Consent Agenda items 
to include reports from the CME 
Committee, Nominating Committee, 
Resident, Student & Faculty Committee 
and Well-being Committee.

• Heard report from VAFP Director 
Verneeta Williams, MD on the Association 
of Immunization Managers (AIM) Meeting 
held in March in Ashville, NC.

• Heard reports from Members Serving 
on AAFP Commissions: Drs. Neeta Goel 
& Denee Moore – Health of the Public & 
Science; Drs. Del Bolin & Dave Gregory - 
Continuing Professional Development; 
and Dr. Bobbie Sperry – Federal and 
State Policy.

• Reviewed and approved the fiscal year 
2022 VAFP audit as presented by VAFP 
Treasurer Charlie, Frazier, MD.

• Heard report from VAFP Legislative 
Committee Chair Jesus Lizarzaburu, 

MD and VAFP General Counsel 
and Legislative Consultant Hunter 
Jamerson, JD on the 2023 General 
Assembly wrap-up and budget 
discussions.

• Heard report from Resident, Student 
and Faculty Co-Chair Denee Moore, MD 
on the 2023 Choose VA symposium held 
May 20th in Richmond.

• Reviewed proposal as presented by 
VAFP President Dave Gregory, MD on 
the development of a FM Resident and 
FMIG Medical Student Involvement/
Training in Legislative Committee/
Advocacy.

• Heard updates from Resident Board 
Members Drs. Ali & Powell (St. Francis) 
and Dr. Carpenter (Shenandoah).

• Heard updates from Student Board 
Members Erika Coleman (VTC) & Sarah 
Edwards (VCU).

• Heard report and reviewed survey 
results from the Well-being Committee 
as presented by Co-Chair Neeta Goel, 
MD.

• Heard report from VAFP Ex Officio 
member Michael Jeremiah, MD on the 
DMAS Unwinding Town Hall meeting 
and the Virginia Telehealth Summit.

• Heard update from VAFP EVP Mary 
Lindsay White on the VAFP’s receipt 
of a grant from the American Academy 
of Pediatrics Pediatric Mental Health 
Care Access targeted at promoting 
pediatric mental health resources to 
family physicians.

• Discussed drafting a resolution for 
submission to the AAFP Congress of 
Delegates on the prescription auto 
refill issue.

To our heroes on the frontlines of healthcare for what you are doing each and every day. 

YOU ARE THE CHAMPIONS

14109 Taylor Loop Rd. | Little Rock, AR | 501-221-9986 | pcipublishing.com
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EDUCATION

Complete rigorous 
medical education 

and training

MANAGE ILLNESSES

Evaluate, diagnose, 
prescribe medication, 
and manage illnesses

PATIENT CARE

Enhance patient care 
through a quality, 

safe, evidence-based 
approach

PRIMARY PROVIDER

O�en serve 
as a patient’s 

primary provider

Visit YourPACan.org and VAPA.org/advocacy
Lear n  m o r e ab o ut what yo u r PA can d oYour PA Can:

Donate now to FamDocPAC, the Political Action Committee 
of Virginia’s Family Physicians!!

FamDocPAC
The Political Action Committee of Virginia’s Family Physicians

“FamDocPAC puts family doctors at the table when health care decisions are made.”

FamDocPAC is the political action committee through which you can support the election or re-election of 
those candidates for state office who share your commitment to family medicine.

To donate please visit www.famdocpac.org.  You will receive a commemorative
lapel pin in recognition of your donation.

FamDocPAC
1503 Santa Rosa Road, Suite 207, Richmond, Virginia 23229   Phone: 804-968-5200   Fax: 804-968-4418

Richmond Donor
$250+

Yorktown Donor
$175 to $249

Williamsburg Donor
$100 to $174

Jamestown Donor 
$50 to $99
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VAFP Hosts Choose Virginia 2023 in Richmond

On May 20th the VAFP hosted Choose Virginia 2023 at 
the Delta Hotels by Marriott Richmond Downtown.  This 
event was first held back in 2009 in partnership with 
the Virginia Workforce Development Authority and the 
Virginia Department of Health.  In the fall of 2022, VAFP was 
contacted by some of the Commonwealth’s Family Medicine 
Residency Program Directors to again sponsor and host a 
Choose Virginia event.  Over 45 medical students and over 25 
faculty and family medicine residents from nine programs 
across the Commonwealth were in attendance.

The format for the event included a Welcome session 
where VAFP President Dave Gregory, MD along with VAFP 
Resident, Student and Faculty Committee Co-Chairs Denee 
Moore, MD and Dan McCarter, MD welcomed the group and 
discussed with the audience their personal family medicine 
journey.  

The welcome was followed by a residency fair that provided 
an opportunity for the medical students to learn more 
about what the family medicine programs in Virginia have 
to offer them as family medicine residents. The programs in 
attendance included:

• Dr. S. Hughes Melton Family Medicine Residency 
Program

• LewisGale Medical Center Family Medicine Residency 
Program

• Lynchburg Family Medicine Residency Program
• Mary Washington Hospital Family Medicine Residency 

Program
• Shenandoah Valley Family Practice Residency Program
• St. Francis Family Medicine Residency Program and 

Blackstone Rural Track Family Medicine Residency 
Program

• University of Virginia Family Medicine Residency 
Program

• VCU Health - Community Memorial Hospital Family 
Medicine Residency Program

• Virginia Tech Carilion Family Medicine Residency 
Program

Mid-morning and following lunch, students had the 
opportunity to participate in procedural sessions facilitated 
by the residency program faculty and residents.  The following 
hands-on procedural workshops were offered. 

• Ultrasound Peripheral Vascular Access
• Shoulder and Knee Injections
• Dermoscopy and Skin Biopsy Techniques
• Casting
• Shave/Punch/Excisional Biopsies
• Point of Care Ultrasound
• OMT for Pregnancy
• IUD Placement and Endometrial Biopsies
• Diabetes Nuts and Bolts of Insulin Delivery

In addition to the tremendous support of the residency 
programs in attendance, a big thank you also goes out to the 
following supporters of the event.

• VAFP Members who donated to the VAFP Foundation in 
support of the Choose Virginia event
o Denee Moore, MD
o Jesus Lizarzaburu, MD
o Amanda Russell, MD
o Michelle Kingsbury, MD
o Dan McCarter, MD
o Mark Watts, MD

• A grant from the Family Medicine Chapter Alliance 
(FMCA), a collaborative program of the AAFP Foundation

• Capital Area Health Education Center (Capital AHEC) - 
Financial Incentive Programs & AHEC Scholars Program

• ChenMed
The VAFP looks forward to future Choose VA events and 

the continued support of our future family physicians!
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“Choose Virginia” Scholarships

“Choose Virginia” Scholarships for Graduating Medical 
Students and Family Medicine Residents

The Virginia Academy of Family Physicians (VAFP) 
Foundation is delighted to offer a medical student scholarship 
and a resident scholarship for assistance with education 
loan repayment. Many medical students and family medicine 
residents in Virginia have expressed an interest in staying in 
Virginia after their graduation to complete a family medicine 
residency or to practice in a medically underserved area. Over 
the past two years the VAFP Foundation has received donations 
to support this effort to keep our own.

This year the Foundation will offer one graduating Virginia 
medical student a $1,500 scholarship. The successful candidate 
will meet the following criteria:

•	 Graduating Virginia medical student in good academic 
standing.

•	 Entering a Virginia family medicine residency program. A 
letter from the program director is required.

•	 Will have completed the PGY-1 year successfully and be 
entering into the PGY-2 year at that program.  A letter from 
the program director is required in order to receive the 
scholarship check for loan repayment at that time.

•	 Must submit a 250-500 word letter explaining why he/she 
wants to practice family medicine in Virginia as a resident 
and as a family physician.

In addition, we are offering one $2,000 scholarship for a 
graduating PGY-3 Virginia family medicine resident who wishes 
to practice in an underserved area of Virginia. The requirements 
for this scholarship are as follows:

•	 Graduating as a PGY-3 Virginia family medicine resident

•	 Have an up-to-date Virginia medical license.

•	 Practicing family medicine in an underserved medical 
area after graduation as designated by United States 
Human Resource Service Administration (HRSA) and/or 
Virginia Department of Health. A letter verifying this is 
required.

•	 Must submit a 250-500-word letter explaining why 
they he/she wants to practice in an underserved area of 
Virginia.

•	 Practicing at the underserved site for one year. 
Documentation is necessary to receive the scholarship 
check for loan repayment after one year of practice in an 
underserved area.

Application letters may be sent to Mrs. Mary Lindsay White 
at mlwhite@vafp.org or to Dr. Mark Watts at earlwatts@hotmail.
com. The deadline for application letters is June 30, 2023.

AAFP National Conference
Family Medicine Residents & Medical Students

Where Your Future Begins

Your future can begin anytime. In fact, it’ll probably feel like 
your first day at several points along your journey. Rather than 
look at that as overwhelming, we think it’s exciting, downright 
full of possibilities. Let National Conference help you unlock 
your possibilities.

Three invigorating days where 
you’ll have the opportunity to meet 
with hundreds of residency programs, 
network with your peers, listen to 
inspiring speakers, and engage in one-
of-a-kind experiences!

Scan for more information and to 
register!

Recent Family Medicine Graduates 

The Virginia Academy of Family Physicians 
is pleased to offer AAFP Members that are 
recent graduates of a family medicine residency 
a complimentary registration fee ($285 value) 
to attend the 2023 VAFP Annual Meeting & 
Exposition scheduled July 13-16, 2023 at Marriott 
Virginia Beach Oceanfront in Virginia Beach, 
Virginia. Please note that this includes those that 
are within 5 years of completion date of their 
Family Medicine Residency. The complimentary 
registration is for a one time use.

Resident & Student Corner 
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Career Center Choose Virginia
The premier resource for you to explore employment opportunities in Virginia.  
Visit http://careercenter.vafp.org to access the VAFP Career Center.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the VAFP at 
804-968-5200 or email Matt Schulte at mschulte@vafp.org

For more information on the VAFP Foundation, please visit 
www.vafpf.org or call 1-800-THE-VAFP. Secure donations can be made 
online at www.vafpf.org or checks can be mailed to the VAFP office.

Virginia Academy of Family Physicians Foundation
Support Family Medicine
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On Monday morning, May 22, 2023, 
over 276 Family Physicians gathered, 
with 93 of them being residents and 
students. This was more than double 
the number of last year’s conference, 
and I am proud to say that the majority 
of resident members from the Virginia 
delegation were from the Lynchburg 
Family Medicine Residency. 

After being welcomed by the 
AAFP’s current president, Dr. Tochi 
Iroku-Malize MD, we were treated to 
an awe-inspiring speech by Admiral 
Rachel Levine MD, who serves as the 
17th Assistant Secretary for Health 
for the US Department of Health 
and Human Services. Not only is her 
resume impressive, but the work 
she has done for children as a board-
certified pediatrician, focusing on the 
intersection of mental and physical 
health, as well as all Americans during 
her appointment is simply stunning.

Admiral Levine was certainly a tough 
act to follow, however follow it we did, 
with break out groups. Having done 
Advocacy 101 last year, I decided to 
attend “Recruiting Future Advocates” 
with Drs. David Gregory MD (VAFP 
President) and Bobbie Sperry MD. Here, 
we heard from Dr. Rick Madden MD 
about his efforts to expand advocacy in 
New Mexico.  Kathy Pabst, Executive 
Director from the Missouri Academy of 
Family Physicians, also detailed out a 
syllabus for implementing an advocacy 
curriculum in residency programs- 
something that I intend to follow up on.

The rest of the day was spent going 
over policy, being prepped on the 
bills we would be asking our elected 
officials and their aides to consider, 
as well as helpful tips about lobbying 
and remaining bipartisan. The most 
important thing that we, as Family 
Physicians, can do is tell our stories. 
We are the ones treating patients on 
the front lines of medicine. We are the 
ones that are taught how to deliver safe, 
effective, cost-conscious care. Our job, 
as advocates, is to take these narratives 
and make them public.

Finally, it was time to prep our 

delegation. This year, there were 13 
members of the VAFP delegation, 
including 3 residents, most of which had 
never been to an advocacy conference 
before! We brainstormed our approach, 
with Dr. Sterling Ransone MD (board 
chair of the AAFP) and Dr. David 
Gregory MD taking the lead. 

The next day we were sent off to 
lobby by yet another inspiring speaker, 
Dr. Yadira Caraveo MD, a pediatrician 
who serves as the Congressional 
Representative for the 8th District 
in Colorado. Armed with our leave-
behinds, speaking notes, and a good 
breakfast, the delegation of Virginia 
trekked across the Capitol to the House 
of Representatives offices to meet 
with the aides for Representatives Ben 
Cline and Rob Wittman. After those, 
we walked over to the Senate offices, 
meeting with the legislative aides of 

both Senator Time Kaine and Senator 
Mark Warner. 

Finally, our delegation split into 
smaller groups for our final meetings. 
Myself, Dr. Gregory, Dr. Carolyn Seepe 
MD (Danville), and our two residents 
(Dr. Nick Battaglia DO and Dr. Harry 
Ratanpal DO) walked back over to 
the House offices to meet with the 
legislative aide for Representative Bob 
Good, the representative for the 5th 
district of Virginia, our home district. 
While we were finishing our meeting, 
Rep. Good happened to be walking 
back to his office. Without prompting, 
Drs. Battaglia and Ratanpal launched 
immediately into conversation with 
him, talking about their respective 
experiences attending Liberty 
University College of Osteopathic 
Medicine, serving the greater Lynchburg 
Community, and inviting him to visit 

Virginia Delegation Makes a 
Strong Showing at FMAS

VAFP Member Hailey Sparacino, DO, Lynchburg 
participating during the event’s sessions.

Hailey Sparacino, DO
Centra Lynchburg Family Medicine 

Residency Program
Lynchburg, VA
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the residency the next time he was in 
Lynchburg- an invitation that we are 
hoping he accepts. 

This year, the biggest takeaway for 
me was how receptive all our elected 
Senators and Representatives were to 
our talking points. Many of them were 
co-sponsors or already supportive of 
the measures we were asking congress 
to take. While the COVID-19 pandemic 
has dwindled down, the catastrophic 
ramifications of a global disaster are still 
being felt. Seeing the large number of 
Family Physicians, and the incredible 
amount of Family Medicine Resident 
Physicians, as well as medical students, 
coming to DC to advocate for their 
patients gives me hope. Watching 
my residents going from background 
observers to leading conversation 
with legislative aides, sharing their 
stories, and gaining confidence, made 
me incredibly proud. After all, when it 
comes to legislation, if you’re not at the 
table, you’re likely on the menu.

Greenville, SC August 18-20, 2023 
Approved for 21.75 AAFP prescribed credits
For more information:
800-489-1839
www.aamro.com
All AAMRO training programs include the latest
information on hair, sweat, oral fluids, and interpretation 
of opiates in the field of drug and alcohol testing 

Medical Review Officer Training and 
Certification Exam

 Special CME Program (21.75)

Medical Review Officer Training

TARGETED ADVERTISING 
FOR THE MEDICAL 

PROFESSIONAL 
CONTACT 
Nancy Montgomery at 
501.725.3781 

nmontgomery@pcipublishing.com 

Front row, left to right: VAFP President Dave Gregory, MD, FAAFP, Roanoke, VAFP Members 
Magna Kowalczykowski, MD, Arlington, Cecily Havert, MD, Arlington, Allison Hastings, MD, 
Richmond, Carolyn Seepe, MD, Danville.  Back row, left to right: VAFP Members Harkaranveer 
Ratanpal, DO, Lynchburg, Nicholas Battaglia, DO, Lynchburg, Hailey Sparacino, DO, 
Lynchburg, Bobbie Sperry, MD, FAAFP, Yorktown, VAFP Past President & AAFP Board Chair 
Sterling  Ransone, MD, FAAFP, Detaville, and VAFP Executive Vice President Mary Lindsay 
White in attendance at the AAFP Family Medicine Advocacy Symposium (FMAS).

Continued on page 20
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Reflection by Dr. Nick 
Battaglia, DO

This week was the AAFP Family 
Medicine Advocacy Symposium (FMAS). 
I had the privilege to attend this event 
and represent the 5th district of VA, 
the state of VA, and resident family 
physicians throughout our country. This 
was my first time attending an advocacy 
event and I was eager to see what I was 
getting into. The first night included a 
reception for resident physicians and 
medical students to meet each other 
and learn more about what the week 
would entail. There was also a formal 
reception hosted by the AAFP for all 
the attending members. The following 
day was full of guest speakers, breakout 
sessions, and strategic planning 
sessions. It was quite the informative 
day as a multitude of physicians and 
legislators gave their perspectives 
on trying to get support for desired 
changes. The three main asks/issues 
the AAFP wanted to bring to Congress 
this year included reducing the 
administrative burden on physicians, 
updating Medicare physician payments 
to account for inflation, and investing 
in the primary care workforce. After our 
planning sessions with the rest of the 
Virginia delegation, it was back to our 
rooms for some last-minute studying on 
important topics and (hopefully) a good 
night’s sleep.

The next day was the big day, going 
to congress. The day started back at the 
hotel with a wonderful guest speaker, 
Dr. Yadira Caraveo MD, a Pediatrician 
who now represents one of the districts 
of Colorado in the House. Hearing her 
story of how she went from treating 
patients on a local level with medicine, 
to a state level, and finally a national 
level through politics was fascinating 
and inspiring. Then we set off to the 
House, where we had multiple meetings 
with representatives for House members 
from Virginia. After some quick photo 
ops and sightseeing around Congress, 
it was inside the Senate buildings for 
meetings with the legislative aides of 
the two Virginia senators, Tim Kaine 
and Mark Warner. It was great to 

hear and read that our senators were 
already quite aware of the issues we 
were bringing up and in fact had been 
co-sponsors on some of the bills. The 
support from the representatives was 
palpable. My final meeting was with the 
representative for Bob Good of Virginia’s 
5th district, which is where I reside and 
work. It was another great meeting 
where we discussed our three main 
points that we wanted addressed. On 
our way out, we happened to run into 
Bob Good, himself. He walked us back 
to his office, engaged us in meaningful 
conversation, and even had time for a 
quick photo. He was so personable and 
really hit home how these politicians 
are often everyday people like us. It 
truly motivated me to want to come 
back and become even more involved in 
advocacy. This was an experience I will 
never forget, and I hope I can inspire 
more physicians to pick up the cause 
next year and for years to come. That 
is how we will make our careers more 
sustainable and worthwhile. 

Reflection by Dr. 
Harry Ratanpal, DO

As a family medicine (FM) 
physician, I feel an inherent drive 
to advocate for my ability to 
provide effective care.  I believe 
our collective efforts with the 
AAFP were not only impactful to 
the staffers and representatives 
we met but were also personally 
transformative. It was inspiring to 
see a conference hall full of 200+ 
physicians with busy schedules 
take time out of their daily 
routine to travel from all over 
the US to advocate over shared 
strife. The bill that I felt most 
strongly about entailed efforts to 
reduce administrative burden on 
physicians by streamlining and 
standardizing prior authorizations 
and increasing transparency in 
step therapy requirements (Safe 

Step Act-HR 2630). I felt empowered 
after hearing from my colleagues about 
their experience with delays in care 
due to the arbitrary stepwise treatment 
plans dictated largely by contracts 
between insurance and pharmaceutical 
companies. The staffers were very 
receptive to the concerns of the 
constituents and at times shared their 
stories of how therapy dictated by their 
insurance company negatively impacted 
them personally. Admittedly, I was 
emboldened by our collective stance; 
it was challenging to not tie in my own 
emotion when detailing a story of my 
long-term patient with cancer and the 
delays in obtaining necessary imaging.  
Prior to this experience, I believed that 
advocacy for legislation was up to the 
professional lobbyists who were “in 
the know” about all the statistics and 
data.  I was happy to learn that this is 
not the case.  As a family physician, I am 
as qualified as one of those experts to 
advocate on behalf of other doctors and 
most importantly the patients we serve. 

VAFP Members attending FMAS in front of the Capitol in Washington, 
DC. Front row, pictured left to right Emmeline Ha, MD, Springfield, 
Allison Hastings, MD, Richmond, Magna Kowalczykowski, MD, Arlington, 
, Bobbie Sperry, MD, FAAFP, Yorktown, Carolyn Seepe, MD, Danville, : 
VAFP President Dave Gregory, MD, FAAFP, Roanoke. Pictured back row, 
left to right: Harkaranveer Ratanpal, DO, Lynchburg, Nicholas Battaglia, 
DO, Lynchburg, VAFP Past President & AAFP Board Chair Sterling  
Ransone, MD, FAAFP, Detaville, and Hailey Sparacino, DO, Lynchburg.

Continued from page 19
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Members in the News

VAFP Member James D. 
Mumper, MD is Co-Founder 
and Chief Medical Officer of 
PartnerMD, a Richmond-based 
concierge medicine practice 
with four offices across the 
Commonwealth (three in 
the Richmond region and 
one in McLean). PartnerMD 
is celebrating its 20-year anniversary this year. 
PartnerMD is a subsidiary of Markel Corporation, a 
Richmond-based Fortune 500 company with 20,000+ 
employees around the globe.

On May 17th, Dr. Mumper was honored with the 
prestigious national award – the ‘Markel Style” 
Award, in recognition of a career’s worth of notable 
accomplishments. Each year, Markel honors a select 
number of employees who best embody the company’s 
values – both at work and in the community. 

This year, Dr. Mumper is one of only 16 people 
worldwide to earn this distinguished Award. The 
Award was presented to Dr. Mumper on May 17 at 
Markel’s Annual Shareholders Meeting, in front of the 
2,000 people in attendance and the thousands more 
watching virtually. 

Congratulations Dr. Mumper!

THE VAFP WELCOMES NEW MEMBERS

ACTIVE

Imtiaz Ahmed MD

Erica Allen Winslow MD, 
MPH

Sarah De Boer MD

Quang Nguyen MD

Kyle Smith MD

Saima Zaidi MD, FAAFP

STUDENT

Waleed Ahmad  

Sanya Bansal  

Abes Bautista 
Neughebauer  

Taylor Bontrager  

Lauren Canary MPH

Christopher Ciccone Jr

Natalie Cohen  

Rohan Dod  

Joshua Dolsen  

Megan Duggins  

Naomi Frey  

Philip Grotz  

Netsanet Hailemariam  

Dallas hampton  

Carolyn Haynes  

Tanner Jennings  

Jonathan Johnson  

Alex Joun  

Mayuri Kathrotia  

Caellaigh Kimpston  

Ryota Kuwahara  

Amrita Ladwa  

Christine Li  

Jonathan Light  

Maryam Mahdi  

Anna Massey  

Sasheenie Moodley  

Snigdha Nandipati  

Angie Ocampo  

Hajara Ouattara  

Ashley Parkhurst  

Swet Patel  

Derek Petrosian  

Pierce Publico  

Helen Query  

Melissa Rego-Valdes PhD

Alexia Richie  

Harrison Scott 

Natalie Simon 

Madeline Smart 

Derek Smith 

Leah Smith 

Rishi Talati 

Ronil Vaghjiani 

Jacob Whitley
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VAFP 2023 Annual Meeting
July 13-16, 2023

Marriott Virginia Beach Oceanfront
Virginia Beach, Virginia

Join the VAFP To Celebrate 75 
Years!

Register Here!

V
ir

g
in

ia
 A

cademy of Family P
h

ys
ic

ia
n

s

194 8 -  2 0 23

75
ANNIVERSARY

th

Recent Family Medicine Graduates 

The Virginia Academy of Family Physicians is pleased 
to offer AAFP Members that are recent graduates of a 
family medicine residency a complimentary registration 
fee ($285 value) to attend the 2023 VAFP Annual Meeting & 
Exposition scheduled July 13-16, 2023 at Marriott Virginia 
Beach Oceanfront in Virginia Beach, Virginia. Please 
note that this includes those that are within 5 years of 
completion date of their Family Medicine Residency. The 
complimentary registration is for a one time use.
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September 22-24, 2023
Training held @ Carilion Children's

Earn up to 28.25 CME &
25 ABP MOC 4

Learn More & Register: www.VMAP.org/REACH

VMAP REACH PPP
Mental Health in Pediatric Primary Care

Roanoke, Virginia - September 22-24

The Virginia Mental Health Access Program proudly presents The REACH Institute's
Patient-Centered Mental Health in Pediatric Primary Care (PPP)

A dynamic three-day, 16-hour in-person interactive course
focused on building skills and confidence in diagnosing and
treating pediatric behavioral health problems led by Virginia
faculty.
A six-month, case-based online program. Participants join 12
bi-monthly, 1 hour group conference calls with Virginia primary
care providers and child psychiatry experts to learn how to
manage pediatric mental health issues encountered in daily
practice.
All participants will receive custom-designed toolkits with
guides, assessment instruments, dosing and side effect charts,
medication comparison tables, and handouts for patients and
parents.

This innovative program increases clinicians' comfort with
assessing, diagnosing, and treating pediatric mental health
concerns. Participants can earn AMA PRA Category 1 Credits by
completing the mini-fellowship components, with MOC 4 Credits
available:

Course Goals

Correctly identify and differentiate among pediatric
behavioral health problems such as childhood
depression, ADHD, bipolar disorder, anxiety states
(including PTSD), oppositional and conduct disorders, and
psychosis.

Effectively manage psychopharmacology: selecting
medications, initiating and tapering dosages, monitoring
improvements, and identifying and minimizing medication
side effects.

Create and implement a treatment plan by mobilizing
existing resources like family members, school personnel,
and other professional caregivers.

In order to effectively use medications for pediatric behavioral
health problems, participants learn to:

Stay at Hotel Roanoke
Lodging covered by VMAP

Only a $100 Registration Fee! (Lodging included!)

*VCU Health Continuing Education designates this live activity for a maximum of 28.25 AMA PRA Category 1 Credits. Successful completion enables the participant to earn 28.25 MOC points in the American
Board of Pediatrics (ABP) Maintenance of Certification (MOC) Program.

Successful completion of Call Group project enables the participant to earn 25 MOC 4 points in the American Board of Pediatrics (ABP) Maintenance of Certification (MOC) Program.

VMAP offers this training program developed by The REACH Institute (www.TheREACHInstitue.org), adapted for Virginia primary care providers.
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AAFP Endorses the 
Strengthening Medicare 

for Patients and 
Providers Act

Why it matters:
Medicare’s physician payment 

system is undermining physicians’ 
ability to provide high-quality, 
comprehensive care — particularly in 
primary care. The AAFP applauds Reps. 
Raul Ruiz (D-Calif.), M.D.; Larry Bucshon 
(R-Ind.), M.D.; Ami Bera (D-Calif.), M.D.; 
and Mariannette Miller-Meeks (R-Iowa), 
M.D.; for their leadership in introducing 
the Strengthening Medicare for Patients 
and Providers Act (H.R. 2474). This bill 
would enact a positive annual update 
to the Medicare physician fee schedule 
conversion factor based on the Medicare 
Economic Index - a top priority for the 
AAFP and an important step toward 
building a sustainable Medicare 
payment system. 

AAFP Responds to 
FTC Proposed Ban of 
Noncompete Clauses

Why it matters: 
In January, the Federal Trade 

Commission (FTC) proposed a new 
regulation that would ban noncompete 
clauses in employment contracts. 
Noncompete clauses are uniquely 
challenging to family medicine’s 
emphasis on longitudinal care and can 
be used inappropriately to prevent 
physicians from maintaining patient 
relationships when they change jobs. 
The AAFP has long opposed restrictive 
clauses in employment contracts, which 
can negatively affect care continuity and 
physician wellbeing as well as worsen 
health care consolidation. 

AAFP Applauds Final 
Prior Authorization 

Rule From CMS 

Why it matters:
The AAFP applauded the 2024 

Medicare Advantage final rule from 
CMS, which includes new policies 
supported by the AAFP to address prior 
authorization. This will strengthen 
coverage requirements and reduce 
administrative complexity so that 
physicians can spend more time with 
patients. These new regulations mark a 
significant step toward addressing the 
harms caused by prior authorization.

AAFP Alarmed by 
Federal Court Ruling 
Jeopardizing Care for 
Millions of Americans

Why it matters:
A federal court’s March 

30 ruling in Braidwood Management 
Inc. v. Becerra renders unconstitutional 
the Affordable Care Act’s requirement 
for insurers and health plans to cover 
preventive services recommended by 
the U.S. Preventive Services Task Force, 
jeopardizing equitable, affordable 
access to evidence-based preventive 
services for millions.

The AAFP continues to advocate 
to ensure that all patients receive 
equitable and reliable access to 
preventive services. Research 
demonstrates that health care systems 
prioritizing access to primary and 
preventive care have better patient 
outcomes and lower health care 
costs, including decreases in costly 
hospitalizations and emergency 
department visits. 

AAFP Recognizes 
Minority Health Month 

and Black Maternal 
Health Week

Why it matters:
The AAFP consistently advocates 

for policies that close equity gaps, 
including inequities in maternal 
health outcomes. Family physicians 
play a key role in mitigating health 
disparities, bias, and discrimination. 
We are committed to developing 
strategies that promote health equity 
through identifying and addressing 
unmet social needs in all health care 
delivery systems, with the goal of 
prioritizing preventive health and 
management of chronic conditions.

Match Day 2023 
Reinforces Need to 

Invest in Primary Care 
Workforce

Why it matters: 
On the heels of Match 2023, AAFP 

President Tochi Iroku-Malize, M.D., 
M.P.H., FAAFP, writes in Medical 
Economics how this year’s Match 
emphasizes the importance of a 
strong family medicine workforce. 
This year’s Match results offer reason 
to celebrate, but the U.S. faces 
pressing workforce and health equity 
problems: We need more primary care 
doctors, and we need them practicing 
in underserved communities where 
a family physician or primary care 
doctor is often the only one trained to 
meet area patients’ health care needs.
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Family Medicine 
Advocates Visit Capitol 

Hill

Why it matters:
Nearly 300 family physicians, 

residents, and medical students 
travelled to Washington, D.C., for the 
AAFP’s Family Medicine Advocacy 
Summit. As part of the summit, they 
met with policymakers to discuss 
urgent health care issues affecting 
patients and practices. This included 
ensuring adequate Medicare physician 
payment, strengthening the primary 
care workforce, and easing the 
administrative burden too many 
physicians face.

America’s Leading 
Physician Groups 

Advocate for Access and 
Workforce Priorities

Why it matters:
Earlier this month, leaders from 

the AAFP, the American Academy of 
Pediatrics, the American College of 
Physicians, the American College of 
Obstetricians and Gynecologists, the 
American Psychiatric Association, and 
the American Osteopathic Association 
visited Capitol Hill to advocate on behalf 
of the 600,000 physicians, residents, 
and medical students they represent. 

Leaders engaged with members of 
Congress and their staffs about the 
urgent need to bolster the physician 
workforce, improve Medicare physician 
payment, and ensure Medicaid coverage 
for millions of patients.

• Outpatient
• New Housing Opportunities 

Readily Available
• Competitive Compensation 

and Benefits Package
• Onsite Lab
• Radiology, Dexa and 

Mammography

Please contact Cathy Brown
804-464-6659 or
cbrown@vaphysicians.com

A Division of Virginia Physicians, Inc.

Traditional and Concierge 
Opportunities Available

Caring for Midlothian Since 1893

Continued on page 26
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AAFP Recognizes 
Mental Health 

Awareness Month
Why it matters:

Family physicians play 
a critical role in addressing 
mental health. They are often 
the first point of contact for 
patients seeking care and 

can provide screening, diagnosis, 
and treatment for mental health 
conditions. The AAFP consistently 
advocates for policies to better 
integrate mental health care and 
primary care for children and 
adults.

In recent video interviews, AAFP 
Board Chair Sterling Ransone, M.D., 
and AAFP Board Member Mary 
Campagnolo, M.D., talk about the 
importance of closing addressing 
the mental health crisis.  In an 
op-ed for Medical Economics, Dr. 
Ransone outlines how effective 
mental health treatment requires 
coordinating primary and 
behavioral health care. 

For the latest policy updates 
impacting family medicine, follow 
AAFP at @aafp_advocacy. 

Continued from page 25

Collaboration, Expertise, and Experience 
matter. With more than 40 years in practice and 
over 450 years of combined experience, we're 
changing the landscape of patient care.

We are all one TEAM, 
helping patients 
FIGHT cancer.

With 9 locations across Hampton Roads and Northeastern North Carolina. 

VirginiaCancer.com
Virginia Oncology Associates is part of The US Oncology Network and is 
supported by McKesson Specialty Health. ©2023 McKesson Specialty Health. All 
rights reserved.

TOGETHER: A 
BETTER WAY TO 
FIGHT CANCER
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Interested in being nominated for a Director position on 
the VAFP Board of Directors?  The VAFP Board of Directors 
is the governing body of the VAFP and is comprised of 
physicians across the Commonwealth from many different 
practice types and geographic regions. The elected Resident 
and Student Directors are voting members of the Board, 
funded to attend required meetings, and serve a one-year 
term beginning in October 2023.

Duties/Responsibilities

•	Be a member of the VAFP.

•	Review meeting agenda and supporting materials prior 
to each Board meeting.

•	Intent to attend the four quarterly VAFP Board of 
Directors Meetings. 

•	Attend the AAFP National Conference of Family 
Medicine Residents and Medical Students in Kansas 
City, Missouri and serve as the Virginia Delegate.

•	Represent the views and interests of residents/students 
within the Commonwealth.

•	Provide brief oral and/or written report at each Board 
meeting on resident/medical student activities within 
the Commonwealth.

•	Support from program director/medical school for 
participation.

•	Follow-up communications to fellow residents/
students regarding any Board actions that impact 
residents/students.

Nomination/Voting Process

•	Each Virginia residency program/medical school may 
nominate one person to run as a candidate.

•	Candidates complete the on-line nomination form that 
will be distributed to nominated persons in August 
2023.

•	Submit head shot photo to mschulte@vafp.org no later 
than September 1, 2023.

•	In September, information that includes the name, 
program and personal statement from each candidate 
and a ballot will be distributed to each residency 
program/medical school.

•	Each Virginia family medicine residency program/
medical school is entitled to cast one vote each to two 
nominees out of the total group of nominees.  

•	The residency program/medical school contact is 
responsible for querying to determine who will receive 
the two votes.  

•	Each residency program/medical school must vote for 
two candidates for the ballot to be valid, and only one 
of these votes may go to a resident/student from their 
program/school if one is nominated.

•	Election results will be announced in September 2023.

For additional information or questions, please contact 
Matt Schulte at 804-968-5200 or mschulte@vafp.org. 

A call for nominations will be sent to all residency programs 
and medical schools in August 2023.

Attention VAFP Student and 
Resident Members
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VAFP membership Benefits
The VAFP is pleased to 

provide as a membership benefit 
a free subscription to Daily 
POEMs from Essential Evidence 

Plus. Daily POEMs (Patient Oriented Evidence that Matters) 
alerts and 3,000+ archived POEMs help you stay abreast of 
the latest and most relevant medical literature.  Delivered 
directly to you by e-mail every Monday through Friday, Daily 
POEMs identify the most valid, relevant research that may 
change the way you practice. Monthly, the complete set is 

compiled and sent for additional summary review. Ongoing 
since 1996, their editors now review more than 1,200 studies 
monthly from more than 100 medical journals, presenting 
only the best and most relevant as POEMs. The acclaimed 
POEMs process applies specific criteria for validity and 
relevance to clinical practice.  If you want to subscribe, 
please e-mail the VAFP at cmodesto@vafp.org so your e-mail 
address can be added to the distribution list.

Please enjoy this complimentary VAFP membership 
benefit. 

VAFP membership Benefits

CMECME Calendar

2023

2023 Annual Meeting & Exposition
July 13-16, 2023
Marriott Virginia Beach Oceanfront 

Behavioral Health Care KSA
Thursday, July 13, 2023
1:00 p.m. – 5 p.m.
Virtual and in person in conjunction 
with the VAFP Annual Meeting

Care of Women KSA
Friday, July 14, 2023
1:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.
Virtual and in person in conjunction with the 
VAFP Annual Meeting

Behavioral Health Care KSA
Saturday, November 11, 2023
8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.
Virtual
 
Care of Women KSA
Saturday, November 11, 2023
1:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Virtual

2024 Winter Family Medicine Weekend
January 25-28, 2024
Wintergreen Resort

Please scan for more 
information and to 

register. 

THIS IS TOMORROW’S HEALTH CARE
Visit CarilionClinic.org/careers 

AMY MARSH, PHYSICIAN RECRUITER 
amsilcox@carilionclinic.org 
540-224-5197

7 hospitals/75 specialties  |  700+ physicians/220 practices  |  280+ residents/fellows
25 GME programs in affiliation with Virginia Tech Carilion School of Medicine

Equal Opportunity Employer Minorities 
Females/Protected Veterans/Individuals with 

Disabilities/Sexual Orientation/Gender Identity

Carilion Clinic, a community-
based, integrated health system, 
is an organization where 
innovation happens, collaboration 
is expected and ideas are valued. 
Our mission-driven organization 
is built on progress and academic 
partnerships. Our courageous 
team is always learning, never 
discouraged and forever curious. 

With electronic medical records 
(Epic), our primary care physicians 
are collaboratively healing patients 
and improving outcomes.

And you’ll find it all in Virginia’s 
family-friendly Blue Ridge region, 
where exceptional schools, low cost 
of living and abundant year-round 
outdoor activities consistently rank 
among the nation’s highest-rated 
places to live. 

Primary Care Opportunities

IN THE SHENANDOAH, ROANOKE,  
AND NEW RIVER VALLEYS 

Student Loan  
Repayment Available 
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CALL FOR SPEAKERS

Interested in a VAFP Committee or Task Force, 
Representing the VAFP at an AAFP Meeting, 

Leadership Opportunities in the Commonwealth?
Complete this short interest form via the QR code 

provided.
 

If you have questions or want to discuss 
further, please contact Mary Lindsay White at 

mlwhite@vafp.org.

Get Involved with Your Academy!

The VAFP CME Committee is 
interested in identifying members 
of the VAFP that have an interest/
expertise in an educational topic 
for presentation at a future VAFP 
CME Event.  The Committee 
relies heavily on family physician 
faculty at our CME events as 
VAFP members appreciate 
their colleague’s expertise and 
educational knowledge.

The Committee is always 
working to grow our pool of 
presenters and the lenses that we 
learn from to ensure we represent 
all of our family medicine colleagues 

and the needs of the diverse patient 
populations in Virginia.

The QR code will take you to 
a very short survey (2-3 minutes) 
that will provide the opportunity 
to submit proposals for future CME 
topics. If you have more than one 
topic to submit, you may complete 
the survey more than once.

The VAFP will contact you if 
additional information is needed. 
Thank you in advance for your 
interest in presenting at a VAFP 
CME event.
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The Core Content Review  
of Family Medicine

Why Choose Core Content Review?

• Online and Print Editions Available 

• Cost Effective CME with No Travel 

• Stay Medically Relevant - Make sure  
you are ready for the new FMCLA  
(Family Medicine Certification Longitudinal  
Assessment) Exam alternative 

• 98% Board Exam Pass Rate - Pass or get your 
Money Back 

• For Family Physicians by Family Physicians 

• Core is produced by the CT Academy of  
Family Physicians

North America’s most widely 
recognized program for:
• Family Medicine CME 
• ABFM Board Preparation

The Core  
Content Review  

of Family Medicine

Ordering is Easy
• Visit www.CoreContent.com
• Call 888-343-CORE (2673)

Follow us on Facebook:  
Core Content Review of Family Medicine
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The Virginia Academy of Family Physicians
1503 Santa Rosa Road
Suite 207
Richmond, VA 23229

 inova.org

Website
  

•
•
•
•
•
•

•

If you are interested in this opportunity please reach out to Provider

,  at 

Our primary care team across 39 practice locations is proud to be the �rst point of care 

for over 300,000 individuals and families in Northern Virginia, with an integrated care 

model and seamless referral access to Inova’s world-class specialists. 

Inova
Primary Care
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